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From: Kurt Fogleman
To: Kuncicky, Daniel; 
cc: Tripp, Anthony; 
Subject: RE: Implementation Solid Waste Contingency Plan
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2009 9:33:09 AM


Our plan for this particular waste stream is to store it inside the 
permitted CSU.  We believe that heat from direct exposure to 
sunlight and availability of oxygen began the polymerization.  Storage 
inside in the original unopened container will prevent future 
occurrence.  It will be received and quickly shipped offsite for 
incineration (the manufacturer-recommended disposal method).  It 
will no longer be bulked or solidified.
 
Thanks,
Kurt


From: Kuncicky, Daniel [mailto:Daniel.Kuncicky@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 9:18 AM 
To: Kurt Fogleman 
Cc: Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: Implementation Solid Waste Contingency Plan
 
Kurt,  
 
While reading the document entitled Report to FDEP Relating to 
Implementation of the Solid Waste Contingency Plan on May 10th, 2009 I 
noticed you stated intent to store  “Future shipments of Mhoromer BM-905 .. 
inside the warehouse area” I need to know if you were speaking of the 
permitted hazardous waste container storage unit?  I need you to affirm if 
this is indeed your intent and if so how you plan on storing the solid waste 
and what special precautions you intend to take to prevent a reoccurrence of 
the incident.  
 
R, Daniel
 
Daniel M. Kuncicky, PhD
Engineer Specialist IV
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8786
 



mailto:kfogleman@perma-fix.com

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Daniel.Kuncicky

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Anthony.Tripp





 


The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. 
DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and 
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few 
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link 
to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Daniel.Kuncicky@dep.state.fl.us
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